OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530

February 22, 1971

Mr . Harold Welsberg
Poute @
Tpecderick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Yelsberg:

T™his 1s in response to your letter to
the Deputy Attorney General of February 17,
1071, in which you request access to certaln
photograrhs.

Tn order for your recuest to be considered,
it is necessary that you corplete the enclosed
forr DJ-118 in detail. Vhen the TJ-118 is
completed and returned, your request will be
processed in the usual manner.

Sincerely,

D Frwe

Gerald D. Fines
Assistant to the
Peputy Attorney Ceneral



